
OUR LADY OF  
MOUNT CARMEL PARISH  

WEBSITE: www.olmcmiddletown.org 

90 EUCLID AVENUE, MIDDLETOWN, NEW YORK 10940 

  

 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
Mrs. Nancy Miller Director of Religious Education 

Phone: 342-1510 

Email: olmcre90@gmail.com 

Hours: ............................. Mon.: 12:00 p.m. -3:00 p.m. 

.............................. Tues. -Thurs.: 8:30 a.m. -3:00 p.m. 

............................................. Fri. 8:30 a.m. -12:00 p.m. 

 

MT. CARMEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 

Ms. Jennifer Langford ................................................ Principal 

Phone: ....................................................................... 343-8836 

 

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST: 
Weekend Masses: Saturday -5:00 p.m. 

 Sunday - 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m. 

 11:30 a.m. (Family Mass) & 4:30 p.m. 

Weekday Mass: Mon. - Fri. 7:00a.m.  

 (Priory Chapel) 

Holy Days Please see the bulletin 

 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) RECONCILIATION: 

Saturday 4:00-4:30 p.m. or by appointment.  

 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) BAPTISM: 

Call Religious Education Office for information.   
 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) THE ANOINTING OF THE 

SICK: 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick and the Eucharist 

are meant for the healing and comfort of those who are ill.  

Please notify us about any parishioner confined to their 

home, hospital or nursing facility so that a priest may visit. 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) MARRIAGE: 

Please call the Priory Office for an appointment.  
 

 COUNSELING: Contact Fr . Hasely King, O.Carm. at: 

hhaselyking@hotmail.com 
 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 

Welcome to Mt. Carmel!   Please pick up a Registration 

Form in the Gathering area or at the Priory Office or visit:   

www.olmcmiddletown.org 
 

Registration and evidence of participation is required at 

least eight (8) months before scheduling of marriage or 

Baptism.  

 

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL PARISH: 
Fr. John Horan, O. Carm………………………Pastor 

Fr. Anthony Trung Nguyen, O.Carm………….Parochial Vicar 
 

Fr. Justin Cinnanate……………………………In Residence 
 

Deacon Edward Woods 
 

Mrs. Maureen Waterman ............................... Parish Secretary 
 

Phone ........................................................................ 343-4121 
OFFICE HOURS:   

Monday - Friday  8:30 am -1:00 pm and 2:00 pm - 4:30pm 

 (closed 1:00-2:00pm for lunch) 
 

Gail Johnson ............................................. Organist -386-5817 

Dottie Lanos .................................. President of Parish Council 

Stephen Plain  .................................................... Parish Trustee 

Tonia Crown ...................................................... Parish Trustee 

Served by the 

Carmelite Friars 

http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/
http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/


August 2, 2015 
Eighteenth Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

    

  
 

July 25th & July 26th totaled:  $6,629 

Collection  $6,239, and Online Giving $390 
 

Building Fund totaled: $1,964 

Collection: $1,902 and Online Giving $62 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 
 

 

Mass attendance for the weekend of   

July 25th & July 19th was 888. 

MASS SCHEDULE   

Saturday, August 1st 

5:00 Mary & Tony Leo 

Sunday, August 2nd 

8:00   John Bell 

10:00  Florence, Michael, Sue-Ellen & Joe Orrio 

11:30 Thomas & Jennie Cosco 

4:30 Anne Callahan 

Monday, August 3rd 

7:00 Margaret McHugh 

Tuesday, August 4th 

7:00  Marie Thomas 

Wednesday, August 5th 

7:00 Charles Kukelka 

Thursday, August 6th - Transfiguration of the Lord 

7:00  Alfred S. Arraiz, Sr. 

Friday, August 7th 

7:00  Intentions of Mona Kehoe 

Saturday, August 8th 

5:00 John Jashembowski, Sr.  

Sunday, August 9th 

8:00   Deceased Members of the McCarey Family 

10:00  James & Catherine Haley & Fred Weissinger 

11:30 Edward Bernaski 

4:30 Charles Harrington 

Our Second Collection each week is to satisfy 

the mortgage for the Parish Center. 

MEMORIAL: 

The Sanctuary Lamp was donated  by  

Joann & Neal Terwilliger in loving memory 

of:  Edward Cullen 

REDESIGN OF SANCTUARY ON HOLD 
 

Due to the fact that we have some wiring issues in 

the Sanctuary we are unable to make the proposed 

design changes we wrote about earlier.  We hope to 

be able to make the design changes when we deal 

with the flooring and lighting of the Church.   

FATHER VINCENT SAYS SO LONG... 

On Friday Father Vincent left OLMC.  After a visit with 

family in Virginia he will return to Vietnam to begin his 

ministry there.  He has asked us to thank everyone for their 

kindness to him and has requested that we remember him 

in prayer.  He has promised to keep us in his prayers.  It 

was a blessing for us to have Father Vincent with us for 

these past few months.  He is certainly a man of deep 

faith.  We wish him well as he returns home.  His family is 

anxiously awaiting his return so that those who were  

unable to travel to the USA for his Ordination can  

celebrate with him at home. 

Just the facts, mam, just the facts. 

That line is familiar to fans of the TV show Dragnet.  Let 

me give some facts and then offer some thoughts. 

Fact 1 - This past Wednesday I received word that I am 

being transferred from service as Pastor at OLMC to  

service as Pastor at St. Jude Church and School in Boca 

Raton, FL.  The appointment is effective September 1st. 

Fact 2  - Our Provincial and his Council  presented the 

Cardinal with the name of a friar to serve you at OLMC 

and are awaiting the Cardinal’s approval.  The Cardinal 

just returned from being away and it may take some time 

for him to get through everything on his desk.  Although 

the Provincial recommends it is the Cardinal who  

appoints and therefore at this time we are unable to  

announce who has been recommended.  Once the Cardinal 

approves the recommendation it will be made public. 

Fact 3 - OLMC has been through a few periods of  

transition.  This Parish is dear to the friars and especially 

to all of us who have been fortunate enough to serve here.   

No change is made lightly.  This change was made  

necessary by the election of Father Michael Kissane to the 

office of Prior Provincial.  Father Michael was serving as 

Pastor of St. Jude at the time of his election.  His election 

left a vacancy in FL and after deliberating on a successor I 

was nominated to the Bishop of Palm Beach and  

appointed for service at St. Jude Church and School.   

Fact 4 - Change is not always easy even though it is a fact 

of life.  I love OLMC and Middletown.  I will certainly 

miss this place.  OLMC will always hold a special place in 

my heart, memories and prayer.   

Fact 5  - I will be going to Boca Raton mid-August to 

meet the Staff and be present for the start of the school 

year.  After a week in FL I will return to NY for my  

annual retreat (which was already booked before this new 

assignment).  I will go to FL around September 1st and 

return to Middletown for a visit when OLMC School  

reopens in order to say goodbye to the students and let 

them know what is happening.   
     

     Fr. John 



      OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS 
 

Religious Education RE-Registration for 2015/2016 

DON’T WAIT TO RE-REGISTER!  

Regular rates are in effect. Registration forms with the 

current rate are available in the Gathering Space of the 

Church and in the Priory office during regular office 

hours. If you did not return your forms before the early 

deadline new forms must be obtained. 
 

If you have a child entering K or 1st grade in  

September it’s time to begin their formal religious  

instruction. Forms and information are available in the 

communications center in the Gathering Area of the 

Church.  Please provide us with a copy of the child’s 

Baptismal certificate.  If baptism is needed please  

contact Mrs. Miller to make arrangements. 

If you have an older child, that has never attended  

instruction we also have a program for you. 
 
   

 

ARE YOU A HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT WHO 

WANTS TO PREPARE FOR CONFIRMATION? 
 

This September we will have a special class for high 
school age students to prepare for the sacrament of 
Confirmation.  
Contact Mrs. Miller for registration Information.   

 

For more information about any of the above contact 

Mrs. Miller at olmcre90@gmail.com or 845-342-1510. 

ST. THERESE VEGETABLE GARDEN  

UPDATE 

The vegetables are growing! 
About 25 pounds of cucumbers, zucchini and yellow 

squash have been brought to the Guild of St Margaret 

Soup Kitchen in Middletown so far.  

More will be brought as we go through August. 

Special thanks to Fr. Anthony who has worked  

many hours in the garden.  

PARISHPAY - ONLINE DONATIONS 
Sign up with ParishPay today.  It is hassle free and user 

friendly and will help you manage your giving to 

OLMC even when you are on vacation or away for a 

for part of the year.  

ParishPay gives you the ability to schedule donations 

with the use of a credit card, debit card, or echeck.  

ParishPay also makes it possible to make online  

donations anytime - one-time, weekly, monthly or  

annually.  

You can change your information such as the amount 

of a donation, credit card/debit card number or mailing 

address at any time.  It’s free to all parishioners. 

Signing up is uncomplicated : 
 

Visit our website at: www.olmcmiddletown.org and 

click on ParishPay (left hand side on side banner) 

Online - ParishPay.com 
(Please note when entering your password for your  

account you must use at least one numeral and one  

unusual symbol - i.e., $%#&*^, etc.)  
 

Phone - 866-PARISH-1 (866-727-4741) 

Enrollment Card - Return card to Parish office 

PARISH CENTER 

The Parish Center is available for rental to both 
Parishioners and Non-Parishioners for weddings, 
parties (birthdays, Baptisms, anniversary, etc.)  
or meetings.  For more information please call  

Greg Sillen at: 845-282-4267. 

WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 

Pope Francis has asked all Catholics worldwide to  

prepare and pray for the World Meeting of Families to 

be held in Philadelphia, September 22-27, 2015. 
 

Pope Francis also asks all families to enrich and  

energize family life by praying the “World Meeting of 

Families Prayer” each day for their own personal  

intentions.  The prayer referred to is below: 
 

The World Meeting of Families - Official Prayer 
God and Father of us all,in Jesus, your Son and our 

Savior,you have made us your sons and daughters 

in the family of the Church. 

May your grace and love help our families 

in every part of the world be united to one another 

in fidelity to the Gospel. 

May the example of the Holy Family, 
with the aid of your Holy Spirit, 

guide all families, especially those most troubled, 

to be homes of communion and prayer 

and to always seek your truth and live in your love. 

through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, pray for us!  



 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS:  The school office is open Monday-Thursday from 9:00am-12:30pm.  

The office is closed on Fridays.  If you need to reach someone at the school you can always call 
and leave a message your call will be returned. 
 

SUMMER ASSIGNMENTS AND SEPTEMBER SUPPLY LISTS - School assignments and  

supply lists are posted on our website. 

CONSIDER A CATHOLIC SCHOOL EDUCATION HERE AT MT. CARMEL SCHOOL  -  
OPEN ENROLLMENT - PK3/4 and Grades K-8 
OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL:   

*focuses on academics and faith 
*provides discipline and focused environment 

*safe environment for children to learn 
*small class sizes 

*daily prayer and religion classes 
*students taught to be respectful and compassionate 

*emphasis is placed on academic achievement as well as moral and spiritual growth 
*SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE 
 

SAVE THE DATE! - The school will once again host the Annual Golf Outing on Mon., September 

28th at West Hills Country Club, Middletown, NY  

11:00am Check In - 12:30pm Shotgun Start - 5:30pm Dinner 
$150 per player, $550 per foursome. 

More information and registration packets can be found in the Gathering Area of the Church.   
 

MT. CARMEL SCHOOL BINGO PROGRAM:  Each Sunday and Tuesday Bingo is held in the Parish  

Center.  Have fun, meet new people, win various jackpots, as well as support our school.   Doors 
open at 5:30pm, calling begins about 6:45pm.  For more information please call: 845-343-8794 . 
 

For more information please call the school’s main office 343-8836 or visit our site:  
www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org 

YOUNG ADULT MEET & GREET BBQ 
 

Sponsored by:  Sacred Heart Parish – Monroe, NY 

Sunday, August 9th; 1pm 

Sacred Heart Parish (Field Behind School) 

26 Still Road, Monroe, NY 

In addition to great food, there will be fun, activities 

and sports.  We invite all young adults college age -

40 years to come meet and build relationships with 

other Catholic young adults! 

For more info or to RSVP contact Jesse Marrero at: 

JesseMarrero12@gmail.com 

RCIA 

WHAT IS RCIA? 

RCIA is the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

RCIA is a process, not so much a program, as a  

journey of faith.  It is centered on nurturing a deeper 

relationship with Jesus Christ and the Church He 

founded.  The process provides interested adults and 

older teens the opportunity to gradually become a 

part of the Catholic Church, and receive the  

Sacraments of Initiation: Baptism, Confirmation and 

the Eucharist. 
 

Who is RCIA for? 

1.  Persons who have not been Baptized and desire to 

become Catholic. 

2.  Persons baptized in another Christian tradition 

who desire to become Catholic. 

3.  Baptized Catholics in need of 1st Communion 

and/or Confirmation 
 

For more information, please call Miriam Pailes at 

343-5062. 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

WEEKENDS 

St. Paul tells us that we should put away the old self 

and put on the new self.  Worldwide Marriage  

Encounter can transform your Sacrament of  

Matrimony or Holy Orders.  For more information 

go to: www.wwme.org or call toll free:  

877-NYS-WWME ext 3. 

http://www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org
mailto:JesseMarrero12@gmail.com

